

## **NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS**

Due to the impact of Covid-19, Bahamas Waste must adhere to the protocols which allows a maximum number of persons permitted at the meeting, therefore, the Annual General Meeting (AGM) is postponed until further notice.

The safety and well-being of our shareholders, clients, staff, directors and our community is a high priority.

We will advise shareholders of the date, time and venue of the meeting via advertisements.

A copy of the 2019 Annual Report can be downloaded from Bahamas Waste website at **www. bahamaswaste.com** 

Sincerely,

Robert V. Lotmore
Corporate Secretary/Treasurer

Francisco deCardenas Managing Director